Wednesday 1 April 2020 17:06 pm

## **COVID-19 UPDATE FOR SOUTH AUSTRALIA'S RESOURCES SECTOR**

Dear Energy and Mining colleagues,

The Department for Energy and Mining is continuing to keep the channels of communication open as the nationwide response to containing the COVID-19 virus evolves.

You can watch this video message outlining my recommended industry response to the cross-travel directions and social distancing policies rolled out in South Australia.

I will continue to keep you updated as new information comes to hand and I urge you to contact Martin Reid if you have any questions about industry exemption protocols and cross-border travel arrangements.

The high-level of cooperation the Department has experienced throughout the ongoing health emergency is appreciated.

Paul Heithersay Chief Executive, Department for Energy and Mining

## Please note:

If you have been forwarded this email and would like to receive future updates directly to your in-box, subscribe here.



